EDGARTOWN BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 12-16-2013

PRESENT: Alan Gowell, Chairman of the Board; Laurence A. Mercier and Donna L.
Goodale, members of the Board; Jo-Ann Resendes, Principal Assessor; Ed Pierce, Data
Collector/Office Assistant, and C. Bonnell, Administrative Assistant.

The meeting was brought to order by the Chairman at 4:00 PM.

After motion made and seconded, the minutes of the November 25, 2013 meeting were
approved by all Board members.

CORRESPONDENCE:
Nothing at this time

PERMISSION TO ABATE:
Nothing at this time

NEW BUSINESS:
The Board approved two 61 B applications (Gerald Jeffers and MV Rod and Gun Club)
and one 61A application for Welch and Forbes, Trs.

Jo-Ann updated the Board on the State owned land appeal. It has been settled. The value
will be increased by about $27 million. This brings the value for the next four years back

up to approximately what it was for the last four years.

Jo-Ann reported that the ATB cases (2008-2011) have been settled and the Town won all
the cases.

The American Legion did not return the 3ABC for FY 14. It was sent to them again this
year. If it doesn’t get returned this year, the property could be put back on the tax roles.
Donna suggested that this gets mentioned to Wanda Williams.

The next Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 21, 2014.

After motion made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 4:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted:



